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Bell Nunnally Associate Katie R. Beaird was recently named to the 2021 board of 
directors for Family Gateway, a Dallas-based 501(c)(3) nonprofit organization whose 
mission is to help provide stability and life-changing supportive services to children 
and families affected by homelessness. In addition to operating an emergency 
shelter in Dallas, Family Gateway also provides assessment and diversion services, 
supportive housing, case management and education programming. To learn more 
about Family Gateway, please click here.
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